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DEPARTIMENT OF EIIGIINVATYS

INTERIGR DISTRICT

v.a8w N Al 1383
Othice of
Pipeline Coordinator

Mr. Curtis McVce

State Director

Burcuu of Land Management
State Office .

555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Mr. McVec

I refer to your letter of October 20, 1975,
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asked for construction drawings of the Yukon - Prudhoc

Bay Highway.

As indicated in letters to you from then Commissioner
stuce A, Campbell dated October 10, 1972,

the Yukon River - Prudhoce Bay llighway is

in which you

v

and May 8§, 1974,
being constructed

by the State of Alaska under RS 2177 and in accordance

that statute the Department of ilichways

w1ll submit to

with

the Burcau of Land “unagement a sct orf "As Buile” plans
when the bhighway has heen completed by our centractor
and accepted by the DNepavtment of Highways.
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truly,
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Noodrow Johuanhsen
ntervior District Engineer
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